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$10; Dr. Ford, $10; Dr. Rutherford. $10; Dr. Deacon, $10; Dr. Quinlin,
$10; Dr. Smith, $10; Dr. Montieth, $10; Dr. Fraser, $10; Dr. Gemmel,
$10; Drs. Rankin and Cannon, $10; Drs. J. A, and L. Robertson, $10;
Dr. Forester, $10; Dr. Maynard, $5; Dr. Gregory, $2; Dr. Nasmyth,
$2; Dr. Allen, $2; Dr. Easson, $2; Dr. McKenzie, $10; Dr. Armstrong,
$10; Dr. Hodge, $10; Dr. Burley, $10; Mr. Muir, $2; Dr. Smith, $10;
Dr. Hurlburt, $5; Dr. Smith, $10; Dr. Fraleigh, $10; Dr. Stanley, $10;
Dr. Brown, $10; Dr. Knox, $10; Dr. Tye, $10; Dr. Campbell, $10; Dr.
_ King Smith, $6; Mr. J. B. Dimmick, $10; Mrs, J. B. Dimmick, $10; Dr.
Galloway, $3; Dr. C. L. Starr, $10; Dr. J. Livingstone, $1; Dr. E. Boyd,
$5; Dr. W. E. Gallie, $5; Dr. Alan Brown, $5; Dr. G. A. Campbell,
$5: Dr. Roy Smith, $1; Dr. Allan Baines, $10; Dr. D. McGillivray, $5:
Dr. Alan Canfield, $5; Dr. A. C. Bennett, $2; Dr. B. Hannah, $5; Dy,
Joe Graham, $5; Medical men of Guelph, $60; Vancouver doetors and
druggists, $360; Dr. Hubbard, $10; Dr. W. F. Clarke, $5; Dr. F. N. G.
Starr, $25; Dr. E. A. Robertson, $2; Dr. J. T. Gilmour, $15; Dr. C. H.
Gilmour, $10; Dr. Deacon, $1; Dr. W. J. Harrington, $5; Dr. R. G.
Cuthbertson, $5; Dr. W. Rogers, $5; Dr. Bottomley, $5; Dr. Wright,
$5; Dr. Heaslip, $2; Dr. Robson, $2; College of Physicians and Sur-
geons, Manitoba, $1,000: College of Physicians and Surgeons, Vietoria.
B.C., $263; from Nova Seotia, per Dr. Lindsay, $487; Dr. Park, $10;

Dr. Hall, $10.

CANADIAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION.
Vancouver, B.C., April 14th, 1915,
The Canada Lancet, Toronto, Ont.,

Gentlemen,—I am instrueted by the Committee of Arrangements
to inform you that the annual meeting of the Canadian Medical Asso-
ciation, which it was expected would be held in Vancouver, July 6, 7,
8 and 9, has been postponed until after the termination of the war,

The number of Canadian practitioners either in or contemplating
active service abroad has made this step imperative, and after receiving
innumerable letters from all over Canada, suggesting this action, it
was finally decided upon.

It is expected that the next meeting will be held in Vancouver, as
soon as practicable after the declaration of peace, the definite dates of
which will be announced later. -

We would be grateful if you would give this publicity in your
journal. Thanking you in anticipation, I remain,

Yours truly,
FREDERIC BRODIE,
Local Secretary.



